
ANTITRUST APPROVALS ON THE PUBLIC OFFER AND THE ACQUISITION OF 

GROUPE TROISIEME ŒIL  

Paris, September 22nd, 2020. BidCo Breteuil announces it has received regulatory approval on Monday 

September 21st from the French Autorité de la concurrence to complete the Public offer on all Mediawan 

securities not held by Mediawan Founders and MACSF as well as the acquisition of Groupe Troisième Œil. 

The acquisition project of Groupe Troisième Œil has also been submitted to the staff representative bodies 

for consultation.  

The French Autorité des Marchés Financiers will announce the timeline for the closing of the Public offer. 


